
 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Report on Awareness Program on Menstrual Hygiene 

Date: 08.02.2023 

Venue: Moronga,Chowpati by Dhupguri Girls’ College, NSS Unit 

The Awareness Program on Menstrual Hygiene organized by the NSS Unit of 

Dhupguri Girls’ College on 8th February 2023 was a resounding success, aiming to 

educate young women about menstruation and foster a culture of hygiene and 

empowerment. 

The program commenced with an informative session led by healthcare 

professionals, covering topics such as menstrual cycle basics, hygiene practices, 

and debunking myths surrounding menstruation. Interactive discussions allowed 

participants to ask questions and share experiences, fostering a supportive 

environment. 

Demonstrations on proper menstrual hygiene product usage were conducted, 

showcasing various options available and emphasizing the importance of proper 

disposal to maintain environmental sustainability. 

Furthermore, the event highlighted the significance of breaking taboos surrounding 

menstruation, promoting open dialogue, and providing support networks for 

women to feel confident and empowered during their menstrual cycle. 

The program concluded with participants pledging to spread awareness within their 

communities and schools, ensuring that the knowledge gained would have a ripple 

effect beyond the event. Overall, the program proved instrumental in promoting 

menstrual health and hygiene among young women, contributing to their overall 

well-being and empowerment. 

 

TOTAL NUMBER OF PARTICIPANTS: 31 
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